MESSAGE FROM THE EDITOR-IN-CHIEF

The Board of the West Indian Medical Journal congratu-
lates the organizers of this conference on their dedication to
continuing medical education in the field of diabetes melli-
tus and its complications. The presentations will be of
value to researchers, general and specialist physicians,
nurses, diabetes educators, efc. There are presentations on
cannabis and its role in decreasing the risk of Type 2 dia-
betes. There is also discussion on the many cannabinoids
that may have medicinal properties. The management of
diabetic neuropathy and nutritional management of such
will be of tremendous interest as this complication of dia-
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betes is common and confronts practitioners managing dia-
betic patients. I have no doubt that the conference will be
of its usual high standards and be of benefit to all attendees.
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